
Snvingcind Prescr\'ing Arts diid Culturnl I-nvironmenfs
1804 North Van Ness Los Anj;eles, Gilifornin 9(K)28

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S April 13, 1989

Father Francis J. Steffen, Pastor
c/o Dickey ville Grotto
P.O. Box 427

Dickeyville, Wl 53808

Dear Father Steffen:

We just received your membership check; thanks so much for your
continued generosity and support. It's always gratifying to know that
there are people out there who appreciate—and benefit from—our work.

We're constantly attempting to keep our archives up to date, and a
look at the Dickeyville file reveals that we have the Holy Ghost Centennial
button, the "Grotto and Shrines" pamphlet, the "A Beautiful Experience"
brochure, and the postcard booklet. Are we missing anything? Please let
us know what the cost is.

Do you have any further information about the Grotto or other folk art
environments that you would like to share with our members? We thought
you might be interested in the enclosed timeline we've compiled on the
Grotto; it's not for publication, but we would appreciate it if you could
take a look at it and let us know what you think.

Thanks again for all the work you've done to keep the Grotto open to
the public.

Sincerely,

Te r r i H a r t m a n
R e s e a r c h e r
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